July 6, 2007

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
Equipment Authorization Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Subject : Request for Adding FCC ID
Original FCC ID : PQRDS540-APDL

New FCC ID : PQRDS540-APDLAP
Original grant date : August 20, 2004

Applicant : Contec Co., Ltd.

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a request letter for issuance of FCC grant for the already granted Wireless LAN Access Point
under different FCC ID.

From July 20, 2007, all 5250-5350MHz device under FCC Part 15 Subpart E, have to bear DFS
function. So we have planned to take following action;

1.0btain different FCC ID for the Wireless LAN Mini PCI Card.
2.Apply for class II permissive change for deletion of 5250-5320MHz band as master device.
3. FCC ID: PQRDS540-APDL will not be supplied to US market after July 20, 2007.

From the above reason, please issue FCC grant for new FCC ID: PQRDS540-APDLAP.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely yours,

INTAAIL I

Naoki Ikeda
Assistant Leader
Product Engineering Sec.

Quality Assurance Dept.



